


 

 

Additional Note: Financial Consequences for Elevate Ōtaki 
 
The transactions wrongly attributed to Elevate Ōtaki totalled $16,360. Council had already 
identified and corrected $11,000 of this error through a reversal that occurred outside of the 
timeframe of the initial OIR 2122-262 request. Unfortunately, this timing meant it was not 
captured in our response. This prior correction means that $5,360 remains incorrectly 
attributed to Elevate Ōtaki. Now that Council has identified this error, an additional correction 
will be made so that there will be no enduring financial consequences for the Elevate Ōtaki 
budget. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
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